American Tang Soo Do 

Karate Championships

To all Masters, Instructors, School Owners, 

     I would like to take the opportunity to invite you to the 

25th Annual American Tang Soo Do Karate Championships. 
This event is open to all traditional styles of Martial Arts, Karate, Kung Fu, etc. This event will be held at a great new venue The Souderton Area High School 625 Lower Rd. Souderton Pa. 18964. This is by far the biggest venue we have ever been privileged to have for our tournament.  
     Whether you are new to the tournament or have supported us for years we welcome your presence and hope you and your students have a terrific day.  We hope many of our local karate studios come out to test their skills without having to travel for hours to get to an event. If I can be of any further assistance, or you need Tournament registration papers or other information please visit our web site @ Atsdkarate.com or, feel free to call me 215-740-1336.

Thank you for your support,

Master William Ott

AMERICAN TANG SOO DO

